
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The following consultants have been shortlisted with regard to REOI No:- BUIDCo/Yo-718/15-124, Dated 

27.05.2015  for Selection of Consulting Services for Project Management Consultant for NGRBA Program in Bihar. 

1. SMEC International pty. ltd. In JV with SMEC (India) Pvt. Ltd. 

2. Wapcos Limited in JV with credible Management & Consultants Pvt. Ltd. 

3. Eptisa Servicious de ingenieria in JV with Eptisa India Private limited. 

4. Haskoning DHV Nederland B.V. in JV with Haskoning DHV Consulting Pvt. Ltd. 

5. TEC International Co. Ltd., Japan   

The RFP document shall be issued shortlisted consultants shortly.  

 

Sd/- 

Chief General Manager (BUIDCo) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Email Content to the shortlisted consultants for issuing of RFP 

Subject: - Selection of Consulting Services for Project Management Consultant for NGRBA Program in 

Bihar 

REOI No:- BUIDCo/Yo-718/15-124, Dated 27.05.2015 

Sir, 

With reference to above mentioned subject and your proposal submitted on July 2nd, 2015 we are 

pleased to inform you that your firm have been shortlisted for the said work.  

In the light of above please find attached RFP document and submit your proposal till Dec 26th, 2016 at 

3:00 PM. 

 

 


